
Monday 6th July  

What a busy week I had last week! At the start of the week I was getting my new 

classroom, Woodpecker, ready for September. I tidied, sorted, arranged, cleaned, 

painted, organised, dusted and decorated! Unfortunately, I accidentally squirted paint 

all over my shoes because I wasn’t looking properly so now they are multi-coloured! Miss 

Mahmood and I can’t wait for you to see your new classrooms in September.  

On Thursday and Friday I taught the key worker children at school. We did some 

maths and English but also made Smartie cookie sandwiches which were delicious! 

On the weekend, I went to St George’s Park and fed the ducks. There were a lot of 

pigeons too who followed me round for a long time afterwards as they wanted more 

birdseed! I also had some fun shopping for some little bits for the classroom, your end of 

year gifts and some presents for two of my brothers who have their birthdays in July!  

I hope you enjoyed Art Week last week. I’m really interested to hear about what you 

made and what else you got up to!  


